

Adelaide Catholic Education Centre
116 George Street, Thebarton SA 5031
PO Box 179, Torrensville Plaza SA 5031
T +61 8 8301 6600 F +61 8 8301 6611
E director@cesa.catholic.edu.au
W www.cesa.catholic.edu.au

CEO ABN: 91 893 631 195 SACCS ABN: 84 572 437 441

TO THE COMMUNITY OF ST JOSEPH'S SCHOOL, KINGSWOOD

Dear Community Members

I am pleased to announce that Ms Jodie Higgins has been appointed to the position of Principal at St Joseph's School, Kingswood. Jodie will commence her new appointment at the beginning of Term 3, 2021.

Jodie is currently the substantive Principal at Our Lady Queen of Peace School, Albert Park. She previously held the position of Principal at Galilee Catholic School, Aldinga for 9 years. Jodie is an experienced Catholic leader with a deep personal faith and brings a demonstrated commitment and enthusiasm for ensuring excellence in teaching and learning to this leadership role at St Joseph's School, Kingswood.

I am confident that Jodie's personal and professional qualities, skills and knowledge will enable her to successfully lead the St Joseph's School community. Jodie is very much looking forward to working with the staff, students and parish community and I am sure she will find a very warm welcome among you.

Please join me in wishing Jodie all the best as she prepares to take up her new position as Principal at St Joseph's School, Kingswood.

Yours sincerely

Dr Neil McGoranw

Director

27 May 2021